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Email TJee Acorn.

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Sent:  Friday, July 30, 2004 4:56 PM
To: Peter Grout

Cc: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips; Alan Ehrlich; jim.r.hawkins@exxonmobii.com
Subject: Winter Work EA

Hi Peter,

In the DAR for the winter work EA, borrow sites 20.003P and 20.004PB are still listed in Table 1-2 despite the fact

that Imperial Oil has committed to removing both sites from future development plans (see the attached letter
from ColtKBR).

Please provide a copy of the letter from either Imperial or CoitKBR to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water
Board withdrawing proposed borrrow sites 20.003P and 20.004PB from Land Use Permit application
MV2003X0045 and Water License application MV2003L.8-0012.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

Regulatory Lead

Dehcho Pipeline Working Group
P.0.Box 53

5210 Lundquist Road
Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1

Tel: (B67) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: jceacorn@theedge.ca
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